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December 7, 2020 

 

Re:  Response to Request for California Proposition 65 Information 

 

Dear Valued 3M Customer, 

 

I am writing in response to your inquiry regarding the California Proposition 65 status for Post-it® 

Notes. 

 

Due to the wide variety of requests we receive, 3M Company provides letters such as this in response to 

requests for regulatory information. 

 

To the best of 3M Stationery and Office Supplies Division’s knowledge, Post-it® Notes are in 

compliance with Proposition 65, and the reasonably anticipated use of this product will not result in 

exposure to any Proposition 65 chemicals that would require a Proposition 65 warning. 

 

The information provided in this letter related to material content represents 3M Stationery and Office 

Supplies Division’s knowledge and belief as of the date it is provided, which may be based in whole or 

in part on information provided by suppliers to 3M. 

 

Thank you for your continued interest in 3M’s products.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Christine Schwartz 

Regulatory Coordinator 

3M Stationery and Office Supplies Division 


